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Dear Sir/Madam

The Colne Valley Regional Park objects to the above application.

Regular vehicle use of the western access route will have a negative impact on users of long standing
paths. Vehicle access through Denham Village is unnecessary as there is already access from the south
via the A40 roundabout. We support the comments of Buckinghamshire Councils Senior Strategic
Access Officer in his letter of 19/04/24

Lighting along the path will have a negative impact on biodiversity, will harm the rural character of this
area and contribute to the creeping urbanisation of the countryside

The proposal does not reflect the requirements of Core Policy 9: Natural Environment, specifically
“improving the rural/urban fringe by supporting and implementing initiatives in the Colne Valley
Park Action Plan.”

Regards, Stewart

Stewart Pomeroy
Colne Valley Park Managing Agent
Groundwork South

www.colnevalleypark.org.uk
www.south.groundwork.org.uk

Help support the Colne Valley Park. https://localgiving.org/charity/colnevalleypark/




